
 
 
The Board of Health Personnel Committee will meet to plan the structure and process of 
the Board’s evaluation of Dr. William Paul, Director of Health. 

 
The meeting will be held at: 
 

Lentz Public Health Center 
2500 Charlotte Avenue 
on the third floor, in the Board Room 
Monday, June 20, 2016 
3:00 p.m. 

 


